March 26, 2023

St. Charles Council #2084

As we get closer to Easter, the Knights of Columbus are encouraging families in our parish
communities to attend the Good Friday liturgy, 3 p.m. April 7 at St. Charles. Despite Good
Friday’s central nature in the heart of Christianity, attendance at services tends to remain low.
Putting our faith into action, the Knights of Columbus Council 2084 is encouraging participation
in this liturgy of the Lord’s passion and death, which reminds families of the suffering Jesus
endured through his passion and resurrection, thereby opening the gates of heaven for each of us.
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